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We are the Reading Ambassadors! 

Lauren, Paige, Eliza, Bella, Jack, Daniel, Mack and Ryan 

This term we have been reflecting on why we love reading.  Here are some of the 
things we said. 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been a very strange year for all of us but like many of you, we have used 
reading as a means of escapism, allowing us to travel to different worlds when we 
have had to stay at home. 

I love reading 

because I find it 

relaxing. 

 

I love reading 

because I can 

travel to different 

places. 
 

I love reading because 

I can imagine I am the 

different characters 

in my book. 
 



What have we been doing? 
 

National ‘Share a Story’ month  
During the month of May, the Reading Ambassadors joined in 
with National Share a Story Month.  The ambassadors took it 
in turns to read three wonderful books to the whole of 
Dormice class.  These funny stories linked with Dormice’s 
learning and their topic on minibeasts.  The books they read were ‘The Very Lazy 
Ladybird’, ‘The Crunching Munching Caterpillar’ and ‘Superworm’. The Dormice children 
thoroughly enjoyed being read to by the Reading Ambassadors.  Furthermore, the 
Ambassadors relished the opportunity to share the stories with them outside in the 
Gazebo and Spiritual Garden.  Thank you, Reading Ambassadors, fantastic job! 
 
House Teams Day 
During the last week of the summer term, the Reading Ambassadors led an activity 
during ‘House Teams’ day.  Every child in the school was provided with a wooden spoon 
and was challenged with the task of turning their spoon in to a book character.  They 
were asked to consider the following points: 
*What character they were going to choose 
*What were that characters distinguishing features? 
*What materials would they use? 
The children from all classes showed amazing creativity and we were blown away with 
the spoon character puppets that they created. Most importantly, everyone had so 
much fun displaying their creativity in such a fun way.  Here are some of our 
favourite photos from the day! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Recommended Reads 
As part of our recent worship, we thought about books that we have enjoyed reading 
that we would recommend to others.  Here are some of our recent recommended 
reads. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you read any of our recommended reads we would love to hear what you think!  
Don’t forget to post your own book recommendations in our post box too so that 
we can share them with everyone else. 

Upcoming Events… 

We are really hoping for a more normal year at school next year so that we can get 
back to putting on some of our usual fantastic events and activities.  Some of the 
things we have planned are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to take part in the library challenge over the summer 
holidays.  Remember that the class that has the most members taking 
part will receive a treat! 


